
 

Year Group: 3 

Week beginning: 12.06.17 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be describing characters and settings from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory using 

powerful adjectives.       

 Maths: We are investigating the perimeter of 2D shapes.  

 Topic: This week we will be learning about the main food groups and planning a balanced diet.  

Year 3 are visiting the Chocolate Museum this week! Poplar will be visiting on Thursday 15th and Beech on 

Friday 16th.   

 


